Mid-Coast Water Planning Partnership
Charter Signatory Meeting
Zoom Chat Box Comments
December 15th, 2021, 11am-12:41pm


Caylin Barter (WSC): https://www.midcoastwaterpartners.com/mcwpp-water-action-plan 

Paul Engelmeyer: I would be willing to engage on the ad hoc group

David Waltz: Oregon Water Resources Department Map Details and Images:  http://apps.wrd.state.or.us/apps/gis/gis_map_library/gis_map_details.aspx?gis_library_item_id=3445 

Penelope Kaczmarek:	Thanks Paul, Alan, Caylin and Steve for your follow-up on this. Will be interested to learn the proposed new language.

Caylin Barter (WSC): Proposed Revision to Action 52 - add parenthetical "(OAR Chapter 690, Division 500)"; Action 54 - add parenthetical "(OAR Chapter 690, Division 77)"

David Waltz: Also, suggest looking at Page 10-11. Perhaps add language to statewide planning goals.

Lisa Phipps: If left in the plan, is there a way to caveat that portion of the table?

Paul Engelmeyer: I agree with David W.

Jeanne Anstine: I agree that the budget is not a good idea given that it’s not what we were trying to do here. I think it’s a quagmire. That process is immensely complicated.

Paul Engelmeyer: After listening to the discussions, I find that I agree that Action 52 and Action 54 be easy fixes by just adding the parentheticals.

Billie Jo Smith:	I agree with the changes suggested for cost estimates. I must leave the meeting now, as I have lost a crown and the dentist is squeezing me in.

Jeanne Anstine: I agree with David. People fixate on cost, and we could get them terribly wrong.

Penelope Kaczmarek:	I agree with David 110%

Mike Broili: I agree with David also

Bill: I agree with David that the language should be investment

Mike Broili: I would be available for some editing
Jeanne Anstine: I like a statement with the wording that talks about Investments rather than figures.

David Waltz: Exec Summ estimate: $133,750,000 to $12,032,400,000 (that's nearly two orders of magnitude)

Jeanne Anstine: First two weeks in January is being loaded by everyone trying to meet. I would appreciate 3 weeks in January.

Jeanne Anstine: 👍🏼

Alan Fujishin - Gibson Farms:	Supports submitting for state review. I value the opportunity to consider state review feedback alongside or ancillary to our own concerns on the draft.

Bill: Good meeting, Thanks

Jennifer Beathe: Thank you for a good meeting.  Alexandria, you are doing a great job. Thank you for your work and efforts.

Caylin Barter (WSC): Ditto Jennifer! And three cheers for Alexandria!
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